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Central Winds Dog Park parking changes begin March 13, 2023  

WINTER SPRINGS, Fla.- Visitors to Central Winds dog park will notice some changes to 
parking as construction continues on the new pickleball courts. 

Beginning March 13, 2023, park patrons should use the Hicks Avenue parking lot and enter 
the park through the new gate next to the Cross Seminole Trail for the safety of all pets and 
visitors. 

 
Park patrons are asked to use the Hicks Avenue parking lot and enter the park through the new gate next to the Cross Seminole 
Trail. 
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The change in parking allows the dog park to remain open while construction crews access 
the nearby pickleball construction site. 

 
Crews recently began construction on the City of Winter Springs'  new pickleball courts at Central Winds Park. 

For more information, visit: https://www.winterspringsfl.org/parksrec/page/dog-park 
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